LAKES REGION REPEATER ASSOCIATION

W1UR/R 147.630/147.030

HCR 62 BOX 415 CENTER HARBOR, NH 03226

MINUTES OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING OF AUGUST 9, 1997

An Executive Committee Meeting was held at my house on August 9, 1997. Those present were President Tom Bates, AA1NZ; Vice President Joe Fermano, W1RRN; and Secretary Dick Patten, W1NBL.

The only item on the agenda was the Annual Meeting. It will be at Patrick's Pub in Gilford on Saturday September 20, 1997. The menu and arrangements will be the same as the Spring gathering. Get together at Noon and have a Buffet Style Lunch consisting of the following;

Beef Burgundy

Two Vegetables

Seafood Newburg

Pasta with choice of Italian Meat sauce or Alfredo

King's Chicken

Roast Potatoes and Rice Pilaf

Relish Tray

Desert table and Coffee or Tea

Tossed Salad & Pasta Salad

The price is \$12.50 per person and reservations are required. Please make your check payable to LRRA and send it to our Treasurer for him to receive it no later than September 15, 1997. The address is: Edgar Kenney, K1MPK 26 Vincent Drive Gilford, NH 03246.

The Central New Hampshire Amateur Radio Club is holding their Summer Outing on Saturday September 6, 1997 and have invited the LRRA Members to attend. It will be a steak or lobster meal at Bill and Ann Combs' place on Straights Road in Meredith. The price is \$8.00 for steak and \$10.00 for lobster. If you plan to go please contact either Ann or Bill to find out specifically what they need to have you bring and to tell them your choice of steak or lobster. Their phone number is 744 5430. You should also bring a chair.

.Respectfully submitted

Richard C. Patten, W1NBL,

Secretary

29.60